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Looking to have a gap year or going to further your studies?
Working for the AFL can provide plenty of opportunities!

Casual & part time positions available.



During this information session we will talk about the role a Game Development
Officer plays and their importance in the team. 



Students, teachers and parents welcome! 



7pm, Thursday September 29th



For any questions please contact reece.gledhill@afl.com.au 

WORKING WITH THE
AFL

Register your 
interest!


